
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/4/2023 5:41:34 PM

First name: Barbara

Last name: Rkchter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I'm writing you today to let you know I adamantly oppose the proposed logging of Telephone gap. I

am a local science teacher and I love teaching our students about the biodiversity of our local forests. A logging

operation is not what our landscape needs. We need to strengthen the conservation and preservation of these

forests. The forests act as a buffer to many important  in turn will help safeguard us against floods, and the

impacts of a changing climate. Telephone gap must be protected. 

 

 


